Engineering Statement

The construction permit for this facility specifies a center of radiation of 36 meters above
the ground level (AGL) (FCC File No. BNPFT-20030826AEW). Because of structural
issues, the tower crew could not mount the antenna at the 36 meter AGL height on the
tower, as authorized on the construction permit. The crew instead, mounted the antenna
on the tower at a center of radiation of 32.1 meters AGL (resulting in a center of radiation
level of 134.1 meters above mean sea level).

As such, the antenna is presently located 3.9 meters below the height authorized in the
construction permit referenced above. Section 74.1251 of the Commission’s rules
provides that an antenna center of radiation variance of 2 meters above or 4 meters below
the specified height in a construction permit is permissible and can be effected via a
license application. Applicant respectfully requests that the license for this facility be
issued to reflect this minor change to the construction permit.
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